
 

From: Jennifer Hanes 
To: Gee, Randy 
Subject: SAFETEA – Proposed Withdrawal and Reconsideration. Comments must be submitted by January 31, 2022. 
Date: Thursday, December 23, 2021 1:35:59 AM 

Please allow the tribes to be the decision makers for native land. I believe they will keep our 
land safe for all Oklahomans so our children have a future. 


